
 

 

 

 

Alderney Week Deployment 

18th August 2020 

Additional officers were deployed to Alderney recently as the island celebrated its annual carnival. 

Taking place between the 3rd and 8th August, extra officers are necessary to ensure public safety. In 

total an extra four officers were sent for the week – on top of the three officers usually deployed in 

Alderney. 

Inspector Andy Whitton leads the Alderney team and said: 

“Guernsey Police has responsibility for Alderney and as part of our yearly planning, we always deploy 

additional resources to the island for the week. With so many extra people going over to the island, 

we need to maintain the capability and capacity to keep the public safe and helping the week’s events 

run smoothly. 

“I want to congratulate the organisers on another successful year, despite the challenges faced 

because of the pandemic. Everyone was in good spirits and once again the officers deployed said it 

was a pleasure to police.” 

 


